
Dartmouth  motorcycle  crash
sends  one  to  hospital  with
life-threatening injuries
On Saturday, September 18, 2021 at approximately 10:53 p.m.,
Dartmouth  Police,  along  with  other  emergency  personnel,
responded to the area of #40 Hathaway Road for a reported
motorcycle crash.

Upon  arrival,  officers  located  a  2003  Suzuki  SV1000
motorcycle, as well as the 36-year-old Brockton male who was
operating it.

The male was unresponsive, thus requiring officers to initiate
lifesaving medical care.

As  a  result  of  the  life-threatening  injuries  that  he
sustained, the male was transported to St. Luke’s Hospital,
and his current status is unknown.

There were no passengers on the motorcycle.

The crash remains under investigation by the Dartmouth Police
Department Crash Reconstruction Unit.
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